
From: AgreementStateRegs Resource
To: Rodriguez, Santiago, NMENV
Cc: "michael.ortiz1@state.nm.us"; AgreementStateRegs Resource; Collins, Daniel; Williams, Kevin; Michalak, Paul;

Erickson, Randy
Subject: Receipt of New Mexico Final Regulations to RATS ID 2015-1
Date: Monday, September 25, 2017 3:04:26 PM

Dear Mr. Rodriguez:
 
The Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards has received your letter dated
September 22, 2017, transmitting the New Mexico Final Regulations to RATS ID 2015-1.  I
will perform the review, and it is our goal to complete the review within 60 days. 
 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.
 
 
Michelle Beardsley
Health Physicist/State Regulation Review Coordinator
Agreement States Program Branch
Division of Material Safety, State, Tribal, & Rulemaking Programs
Office of Nuclear Materials Safety and Safeguards
U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
267-884-2305
michelle.beardsley@nrc.gov
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